RUN A HIGH HOLIDAYS FOOD DRIVE!
Monday, August 14 - Friday, September 15,2017

Did you know that more than half a million Jewish New Yorkers live at or
below the poverty line? Many of our neighbors have trouble affording
kosher food for themselves and their families. Help City Harvest make sure
no one in our city goes hungry during the High Holidays this year by running
a kosher food drive. City Harvest will pick up the food you collect and deliver
it to kosher community food programs across the city.

Food Needed:

e All types of kosher canned, nonperishable, sealed or packaged food
are acceptable for collection. Non-kosher food will not be accepted
for this food drive.

e The most needed foods are shelf-stable, kosher sources of protein,
such as: tuna, salmon, sardines, peanut butter and beans.

e WE DO NOT ACCEPT PERISHABLE FOODS OR OPENED PACKAGES.

e Please try to collect kosher honey by Monday, August 28, so that we can
distribute it in time for Rosh Hashanah.

Tips for a Successful Food Drive:
e Ensure all items have at least one of the following kosher

certifications:
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e Organize a central collection area in your school, synagogue or
office.

e Publicize your drive by printing and hanging up the City Harvest High
Holidays Food Drive poster. You can also include information about

RESCUING
c lTYNWEOY%'}HEPSR the drive on your website, social media pages and in your print or

e digital newsletter.
HARVE ST e Atthe end of your drive, call City Harvest to schedule a pick-up.

(ifyhurvest,org Contact: Ruth Kraus, Assistant Manager, Food Sourcing at
646.412.0755 or rkraus@cityharvest.org.
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